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To:   Essential Personnel Child Care (EPCC) and Essential Personnel School Age (EPSA) Providers  
 
From:   Steven R. Hicks 

Assistant State Superintendent 
Division of Early Childhood 

 
Date:   May 15, 2020 
 
Subject: Child Care Availability for Parents from Businesses Newly Reopened by Executive Order 
 
 
Beginning Saturday, May 16, 2020, approved EPCC and EPSA sites that have available space may begin 
accepting children of parents from businesses newly reopened by the Governor's Executive Order Number 20-
05-13-01.  Parents of these children would pay tuition directly to the provider. EPCC and EPSA sites must 
continue to invoice the state for children of essential persons as defined by Governor Hogan's March 25th 
Executive Order Number 20-03-25-01. 
 
 

https://governor.maryland.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Gatherings-SIXTH-AMENDED-5.13.20.pdf
https://governor.maryland.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Gatherings-SIXTH-AMENDED-5.13.20.pdf
https://governor.maryland.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Child-Care-Access.pdf

